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Docket No. 50-10
Docket Mo. 50-237
Docket Wo. 50-249

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 12, 1982, informing us of the
results of the technical evaluation conducted by the Station Nuclear
Engineering Department in response to the concern of "Central Alarm
Station Vulnerability" identified in our letter dated August 24, 1981.
We have no further questions on this matter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Chnrlu E. Norciius. Dircctor‘
Division of Engineering and
Technical Inspection

ec: Mr, L. O. DelGeorge, Director
of Nuclear Licensing
Mr. J. D. Scott, Station
Superintendent
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Resident Inspector, RIII

ce w/ltr dtd 1/12/82 w/o Part

73.21 Information: b -
Ms. M. J. Murray, Office of Enclosure Contains £o%
Assistant Attorney Ceneral SAF 05 INFORMATION x
8202090008 8202 e e il e S,
0 03 fagce | .
DR DOCK. 05000010 age is Decontrolled
F PDR B
¥ f ‘P . [ | i |
o “'i.ml..lu.:.,,,.u.#),l T myteed R e S B VAT
snaveh| Belanget/j1f Christoffer fllreed | Gregef: [ St ) WM
oare ) 1/22/82 ‘ | s PR B W Teyny astecannm vy
“ ................. } ............ __l ! i :

e ——————————— e

RECORD COPY : P T———

NEC FORM }‘”""‘C’ 80 NH;' M O24C *VO‘FvFi-AlclAL




